
 
 
 

R Mukundan 
Managing Director 

27th October 2021 

 

Dear Ms. Sanda Ojiambo 

 

UN Global Compact Communication on Progress for the year 2020-21 

 

Tata Chemicals as a responsible Organization is committed to the principles of Global Compact 
initiatives. These principles are embedded in our Mission, Vision and Policies.  

We are pleased to submit our annual integrated report which is based on the Integrated Reporting 
framework of the International Integrated Reporting Council (IIRC). This report comprises  

 The TCL communication on UN Global compact progress for the year 20-21  
 The Business Responsibility Report for the year 20-21. 

We will continue to provide Communication on Progress (CoP) in future as well 

 

With best regards,  

Yours sincerely,  

 

(R. Mukundan)  

 

Enclosure:  
Tata Chemicals Integrated Report FY 20-21 
 

Ms. Sanda Ojiambo  

CEO & Executive Director  

United Nations Global Compact New York, USA 

 
 
 
 


